
 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Phase 3 – Hazard Mitigation and Stabilization Project 

Update as of December 9, 2022 
 
Contact for Questions or Concerns: Patti Watson, 1-800-687-3417, 505-245-3134 direct office,  
505-269-9691 cell, pattiw@cwastrategic.com 

        

 
 
Work Activity for Week of December 12-16, 2022 

• No construction activity for the actual sewer project is planned this week.  
 
Location 18A (107-108 Leach Street and 113-115 Fern Trail) 

• PNM has removed the trees needed to relocate its power pole in Location 18A and has begun setting 
the new power pole. Work on the new pole is expected to be completed this week. 

 
Work Activity for Week of December 19-23, 2022 
Location 5B and 5C (816-828 Main Road and/or 110-113 Bradford Drive)  
Location 8A (113-123 Singing Pine Road and Main Road between Emmons Drive and Fox Drive) 

• Pending resolution of all access easements for properties in these areas, Baca’s Trees may begin 
removal of designated trees. If this activity does not start this week, it will be scheduled for January 
2023. 

 
Location 9 (Northeast corner of Main Road and Fox Drive) 

• Pending authorization of work, crew may begin installation of new manhole on sewer line. 
 
Look for updates on the Village of Ruidoso Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/villageofruidoso  
or Project Website: https://ruidososewerproject.com/ 
 
Crews will not be working the week of Dec. 26-30, 2022, in observance of the Christmas holiday. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE: TAILGATE MEERTINGS ARE CANCELLED FOR THE REMAINDER OF DECEMBER 2022!  
Please send any questions, concerns, or comments to: 
Patti Watson – pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
505-245-3134 office • 505-269-9691 cell • 1-800-687-3417 toll-free 
Thank you! 
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